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Comments: Dear USFS,

As a resident of Telluride and San Miguel County, as as the Executive Director of the Telluride Science &amp;
Innovation Center, I'm highly supportive of the Telluride Mountain Club Trail Proposal 2023 #65616.

These trails encourage the public to get out into the Forest to not only enjoy them but also to better understand
how this is such an incredible national resource and why it is important to manage them well.

Thank you for all your efforts.
Best,

Mark Kozak



